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June 4, 2025 

Time: 4:15 p.m. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

AFFECTED AREA: SOUTH OF INTERSECTION OF MAMALAHOA HIGHWAY AND 

PARKER HISTORICAL HOUSE ROAD, INCLUDING LALAMILO FARM LOTS, WAIMEA 

DISTRICT PARK, WAIMEA AIRPORT, SOUTH KOHALA, HAWAI‘I 

DWS is currently investigating a watermain leak near the Mamalahoa Highway and Parker Historical 

House Road intersection on the west side of Waimea town. The timeframe to complete the repairs is 

yet to be determined as DWS investigates the extent of the leak. Customers in the affected area will 

experience no or intermittent water service once DWS crews start the repairs.  

DWS apologizes for this temporary service interruption, and thanks its customers and the general 

public for their patience and understanding while repairs are being made. 

For information, please call (808) 887-3030 or (808) 961-8060 during normal business hours, (808) 

961-8790 for after-hour emergencies, or email: dws@hawaiidws.org. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

This is your Hawaiʻi County Department of Water Supply. 

# # # 

…Water, Our Most Precious Resource…Ka Wai A Kāne… 
The Department of Water Supply is an Equal Opportunity provider and employer. 
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